
          
 

Short-Term, No-Cost Training as a 

Nationally-Certified Pharmacy Technician 

The Health Profession Opportunity Grant at Passaic County Community College provides 
funding for qualifying low-income candidates to obtain the skills and credentials needed  

to start their careers in the growing field of healthcare. 

 
Nationally Certified Pharmacy Technicians are in demand to fill good jobs in:  

retail pharmacies  / hospitals  / long-term care facilities / 
managed health care organizations  /   and  many other health care settings. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about the Health Profession Opportunity Grant,  

call 973-684-5541 or email healthpath@pccc.edu 

The Health Profession Opportunity Grant (HPOG) program is a demonstration project funded by the Federal government.  

The primary goal of this project is to provide training and support to help people improve their skills and find better jobs.   

In order to learn what works, the Federal government is conducting a study requiring every person eligible for HPOG to be selected 

through a lottery system.  Those not selected through the lottery will not be able to participate in HPOG,  

but will be able to enroll in any other services or programs for which they are eligible. 

This activity/program and document have been partially funded by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services' Administration  

for Children and Families through the Northern New Jersey Health Professions Consortium (Grant Number 90FX0001). 

 Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of HHS. 

Eligibility Requirements Include: 

 US citizenship, permanent residency, or 

eligible to work 

 Ability to pass a criminal background check 

 Low-income status, including TANF and GA 

recipients 

 High school diploma or GED and other 

academic qualifications 

 

Classes Start in September 2013 

Classes are held daytimes in the PCCC 

Public Safety Academy, Wayne, NJ. 

To apply, complete the online form at 

www.pccc.edu/hpog/apply  

 

Applicants  will be accepted on  

a first-come, first-served basis. 
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